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Fund Raising Book Sale 

 

Thank you to everyone for supporting our book sale today.  All contributions will 

be provided to Fr. Michael to help towards purchasing a new translation of the 

Bible.  Chester was first in the queue to purchase his book! 

 

 

 

Right of the Week  

Article 18  

 

Responsibility of parents  

 

Both parents share responsibility for bringing up their child and should always 

consider what is best for the child. Governments must support parents by 

creating support services for children and giving parents the help they need to 

raise their children.  
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Caritas in Action Award 

 

This week, our Caritas in Action Award has been given to Brian for sharing 

information on what it is like to be an Alter Server. This is a wonderful way of 

demonstrating the Catholic Social Teaching principle of Family and Community. 

 

    

 

Year 2 prepare for Rice Pudding making! 

 

This half term, Year 2 will be making rice puddings for their DT project. This 

week, they tried lots of different fruits and flavourings to help plan their 

designs. Chocolate and strawberry jam were a favourite for everyone! However, 

not many children liked the sour taste of the lemons. 
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Chinese New Year 

To celebrate Chinese New Year, we will be offering a special lunch menu on 

Thursday 8th February. Some of the options on offer on the day will be Sweet 

& Sour Chicken, Vegetable Egg Fried Rice, Vegetable Chow Mein, Prawn Crackers 

and Spring Rolls.  Dessert - Mixed melon fruit salad & Jam Shortbread. 

 

We are giving children, who normally have a packed lunch, the opportunity to 

have a school lunch on this day if they so wish.   If you are happy for your child 

to take part in this event and have a school lunch on this day, please complete 

the form on ParentApps or speak to the school office. The cost will be £2.55 

unless your child is entitled to Free School Meals.  The last day to book this is 

Wednesday 31st January (4.30pm) as the kitchen needs to place the food order 

that evening. 

YOU DO NOT NEED TO COMPLETE THIS FORM IF YOUR CHILD IS 

ALREADY ON SCHOOL DINNERS. 

 

 
 

Congratulations to our Basketball Team! 

 

On Wednesday, our year 5&6 Basketball team played in the Manchester 

School's Basketball Tournament. The children played fantastically throughout 

the tournament, managing to reach the final, losing by a mere four points. Well 

done to our brilliant team – we are all very proud! 
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Collective Worship for families 

 

Please find below, the link to this week’s Collective Worship newsletter. 

 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

A Message from Fr. Michael 

 

Hello and I hope everyone is well and looking after one another and ensuring our 

neighbours are warm and happy. Someone on the radio informed me that each 

day is designated a special “day” like national “Be nice to each other day!” Well 

this weekend the church across the world has designated Sunday as “ Racial 

Justice Sunday “ where we focus our prayer and actions of the day to promote 

this hope and theme! 

With that in our minds there is a special prayer …… 

 

God of light and truth, you call all people to live lives of holiness and justice. 

Help us to see in one another 

A heart which is tender …. 

A mind which is humble…. 

And a care for our brothers and sisters so that together we may build up the 

Body of Christ as a sign of hope and mercy for all! 

 

Have a great weekend. St Kentigern, pray for us. 
 

 

 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 
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